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Together Everyone Achieves More 

School council meeting 20/10/21 
 
Returning to school. How it has been for children?  
 

- Children felt they were relying on teachers too much and needed to develop 
independence. When at home parents always helped and they have become a little 
reliant on this. 

 
- Anxiety in Year 6 around Sats 

 
- Children identified that bedtime routines had gone out of the window and they 

recognised they needed to return to a school bedtime routine as they were often tired 
in school. 
 

- Several children were nervous about falling back and not doing as well as they had in 
previous years. This had stemmed from school reports. 
 

- Happy to be back with friends 
 

- Children asked for Space challenge to return as they felt stars didn’t always challenge 
them enough (Space challenge had stopped in some classes) 
 

- Would like to be in ability sets but this was more to be with friends in other classes. 
 

What charity would they like to support this year?   
 

- Homeless 
- Cancer Research 
- RSPCA 
- NHS 
 

We reduced down to homeless and NHS and said we would vote between these 2 in classes 
 
Ice Rink 
 
Lots of interest majority wanted to participate in day skate 
 
Additional school activities to raise money 
 

- Discos 
- Bonfire Firework Display 2022 
- Snowman Competition again 



 
 
 
Christmas Disco 
 
They would all like a Christmas Disco except 4PP 
 
Additional ideas 
 

- The children want the daily mile to return 
- They’d like the Chill out Zone to be open at playtimes and lunch time 
- They’d like a peaceful room at breaks to read etc 
- They’d like an after school mindfulness Club 
- They want to play Sports matches against other schools. 
- They’d like a school Football Club and Football kits with Coundon Primary on which 

they could wear to competitions. 
- They’d like to do more cooking in school 

    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


